
 MINUTES OF THE SMITHVILLE TOWN BOARD 

 Budget Work Session 

 October 8, 2009 

 

A 2010 Budget Work Session of the Smithville Town Board was called to order at 6:01pm 

Thursday Oct. 8, 2009 by Supervisor Allan Johnson. Present in addition to Supervisor Johnson 

were Board members Kay Borne, Holly Mohr, Dianne Graves and Roger Connelly. Also present 

was Town Clerk Alison Owens. 

 

Budget items for the proposed 2010 Town Budget were discussed. The Brisben Fire Budget was 

reviewed. It was suggested to choose Thursday Nov. 5
th

 as the date for a Public Hearing on the 

2010 Town Budget and the November 16
th

 regularly scheduled Town Board meeting for final 

approval of the 2010 Budget. This will be put to Resolution at the October 19
th
 meeting. 

 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 

A motion was made by Councilwoman Mohr, 2
nd

 by Councilwoman Graves to go into Executive 

Session to discuss Union negotiations. Into Executive Session at 7:47pm. 

 

A motion was made by Councilwoman Graves, 2
nd

 by Councilwoman Mohr to come out of 

Executive Session. Out of Executive Session at 10pm. 

 

Supervisor Johnson declared the Work session adjourned at 10pm. 

 

 

Alison B. Owens 

 

 

Smithville Town Clerk 


